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Resignation of Director 
 
Viculus Limited (ASX: VCL) (the Company or Viculus) wishes to advise that Mr John 
Darling has resigned as non-executive director of the Company. 
 
The Board would like to express its appreciation to Mr Darling for his contributions to the 
Company and wishes him well in his future endeavours.  
 
 
 
 
Derek Lo 
Company Secretary 
 
 
 


